
SECWEPEMC GOVERNANCE 
MEETING

March 30-31st 2017
Moccasin Square Gardens

Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc
315 Southern Yellowhead Hwy, Kamloops, BC

Purpose: At this 2-day Secwepemc Governance Meeting, we will be sharing what we have 
learned over this past year where we have been hosting regional community engagement 
sessions across Secwepemc’elucw. At this meeting, we will aspire to: 

• Build Unity - Find our common vision

• Establish Secwepemc Provisional Government - Determine our next steps

• Uplift Secwepemc laws and language - Share our knowledge  

Participation: All Secwepemc members, political representatives and technical staff are  
welcomed and encouraged to participate. 

For more information about the meeting, please contact:
Sally Hunter, Coordinator				      Email: artcoordinator@shuswapnation.org
Shuswap Nation Tribal Council                               	 	  		     Phone: 778-471-8209



SECWEPEMC GOVERNANCE MEETING
Registration Form

General Information

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________

Community: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Position (if applicable): _____________________________________________________________

As some of us can wear many different hats, please check which of the following is most 
appropriate for your representation at this particular meeting: 

Political:____ Technical:____ Community  Member: _____ Other (Specify):____________________

Availability

Please specify which dates you are able to attend so we can plan for meeting materials and 
meals accordingly:

Thursday, March 30th _____

Friday, March 31st _____

Contact Information

Email: __________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone: _________________________________________________________________________________________

Submitting Registration Form

Registration is required.  Completed Registration Forms must be submitted by email to 
artcoordinator@shuswapnation.org or by fax to 778-471-5804 (Attn: Sally Hunter) no later than 
March 24th, 2017.  

Walk-in’s will be able to register at the door but without pre-registering, we cannot guarantee 
enough space, materials, or meals. Please help us make this meeting a success by registering 
ahead of time. 

“We will help each other to be great and good.”  - 
The Chiefs  of the Shuswap, Okanagan and Thompson Tribes - Sir Wilfrid Laurier Memorial 1910


